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Principal Drop In 

Session 

Thank you to to the parents that dropped in to 

see Mr Rosser and Mrs Page. 

Today we held our Principal Drop In Session. This 

is an opportunity to ask any questions you may 

have or give feedback. We look forward to our 

next drop in session on Friday 15th December. 

A special mention… 

A special mention this week goes to Emily-Jane 

in year 8 who showed our school’s values during 

a recent incident at a local supermarket. 

 

Emily witnessed an elderly lady fall and injure 

herself quite significantly. She was able to remain 

calm, give the lady the support, and care that she 

needed until the ambulance came.  

Many members of the public have contacted us to 

describe the bravery and maturity that she showed 

throughout the entire incident and we here at 

Wootton Park are very proud. 

Well-deserved recognition Emily, well done! 

 

Children in Need 

update… 
   

 

We are pleased to inform you the final raised is 

£418.36!  Thank you to everyone for your support! 

 

 

 

 

Christmas is Coming!    

Our learners are preparing for Christmas already. They are getting excited to 

share with their families all that they are practising.  

 EYFS Christmas Nativity will be on Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am 

 Year 1 Christmas Carol Concert is on Monday 18th December at 9.30am 

Year 7 & 8 will be holding a Christmas concert on the evening of Monday 18th 

December at 6pm (Tickets only, please contact the office to reserve these).    

 

Christmas Dinner 

The deadline for booking Christmas dinner is today. 

Please book a Christmas dinner for your child. This is to give our catering team time 

to order the turkey! You can book a meal for your child by visiting 

www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and entering code: ucqaq. Please select a tradition turkey 

meal or our vegetarian option. Payment for the meal will be made on the day, in the 

normal way. The cost is £2.50 including pudding.  Christmas dinner is on Wednesday 

6th December.  

A Few Reminders …  

Year 1 and Reception Learners Flu Immunisations  

This Wednesday, 29th November the school nursing team will be in school for Flu 

immunisations. Please make sure you return your permission form even if you do not 

want your child to have the immunisation.  

Photo Consent Forms 

We are updating learner records and have sent home photography consent forms for 

all year 1 & year 8 learners, please return these as soon as possible if you have not 

already.  

Data Collection Forms  

All learners have received a data collection sheet to bring home. Please check that the 

school have all the correct contact details for your child. These details are important in 

case of any emergencies.  
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Sports Update …  

Monday 12th November, Girls Quarter Final Match 

 Wootton Park 1 vs Sponne 0 

The players who played the match were Phoebe, Josie, Rebecca, Lily, Lily-Ann, Mia 

K, Mia C, Celia, Megan, Jasmine, Kimran & Harriet.  

Wootton Parks first girl’s football match. It was a great all round team performance 

and a well worked team goal. Ball played out to the left fantastic hit by Josie. 

Wootton had chances to add to their tally and Sponne had chances to get on the score 

sheet, but both defences held firm. Good game of football, very tense as our first 

game and the quarterfinal. 

Well done girls, onto the semi-finals.    

 

Year 7 Football Friendly   

Northampton International Academy 2 v Wootton Park School 2 

 

The year 7 football team played NIA with new players Phoebe K and Reece 

O joining the squad. Tyler S played extremely well and scored 2 goals for WPS. 

Taylor M was superb in midfield and adapted extremely well when asked to play 

centre midfield. As normal Henry H and Owen F battled well in defence, with 

Phoebe K making an exceptional debut keeping the NIA forwards at bay. WPS were 

unfortunate not to win the game after conceding a last minute long-range effort from 

NIA. Overall a good performance from the squad. 

 

Player of the Match - Phoebe K 

 

PE Reminder …  

As of January 2018, if learners wish to wear tracksuit bottoms in PE they must be the 

WPS tracksuit bottoms. You can order these through the school website if you would 

like to.  

 

Attendance Matters 

With winter feeling like it is well and truly here, we are seeing more absences across both 

primary and secondary phases.   

We would like to remind all our families of the importance of ensuring a good attendance at 

school. Please see the attached letter about Attendance Matters. 

 

Congratulations! 

On Saturday 18th November, 

Charlotte (Class 1KA/HB) 

experienced a once in a lifetime 

opportunity and represented WPS 

as a mascot at the ATP Semi-

Finals at the O2 in London. 

Walking on court hand in hand with 

World Number 6 ranked player 

David Goffin, Charlotte proved to be 

a lucky charm as he beat Roger 

Federer for the first time ever. 

Charlotte behaved impeccably and 

very brave in front of 20,000 live 

spectators and millions on live TV 

throughout the world, making her 

Mum and Dad (Alyson and Brian) 

very proud in the process. 

 

 

 

 

 


